
Proposed Changes to Local Rules

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Indiana is seeking public comment
concerning a proposed change to the court’s Local Rules.  The change involves the following:

B-7054-1 Costs, abrogating the rule as its content is addressed in Fed. R. Civ. P. 54, Judgment;
Costs, and N.D. Ind. L.R. 54-1, Taxation of Costs.

The proposed amendment is available online at the court's website:

http://www.innb.uscourts.gov/pdfs/PCLR_B-7054-1(Aug17).pdf

Please send comments and suggestions by September 22, 2017, to:

Christopher M. DeToro
Clerk of Court
United States Bankruptcy Court, Northern District of Indiana
401 South Michigan Street
South Bend, Indiana  46601-2365
(574) 968-2100

Or by email to:  comments@innb.uscourts.gov

Date:  August 21, 2017
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